
(9th September 2022) 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Please find below the Friday Flyer for this week: 

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II: 
Yesterday we heard the sad news of the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II.  Mr 
Goodwin has written to all parents and carers to share a prayer and to offer information 
about how to send condolences as well as information about the period of mourning. 

Clubs: 
Today children in Years 1-6 will bring home a clubs letter (Years 1-6).  The forms will need to 
be returned to school by Monday 12th September. 
 
Please note there have been some changes to the letter which was sent out via ParentMail 
yesterday so we do ask that you read the paper version carefully.  An updated copy will also 
be sent out today via ParentMail.  

Car Park Safety: 
Can we please remind all parents and carers to please not walk through the car park when 
arriving or leaving school.  We have multiple deliveries throughout the day, and the delivery 
vehicles drive into the car park at speed.  For your own safety and the safety of your child, 
please ensure you use the path at all times. 

Job Vacancies: 
There are currently a number of vacancies within Chartwells, our catering provider.  
Attached to this email is more information about these roles and how to apply. 

There is also a vacancy for a midday meals supervisor.  Information about the role is 
attached to this email. 

Both of these vacancies are term time only. 

Thank you. 


